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United Strtes Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 N. California Boulevard
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attention : Mr. H. E. Book

Dear Sir:

In response of NRC inspection conducted on May 11, 1981, corrective
steps have been taken.

A. Application has been made and is pending for a license for
shipment in approved packages as per 10 CFR 71.12 B.1 .

B. A list of all the radiographer's and radiographer's assistants
that have terminated employment has been sent to NRC Director
of Management and Program Analysis. This should bring our
records up-to-date, and all future terminations will be reported
within 90 days, as per 10 CFR 20.408 B

C. An audit of our Quality Assurance Program for packing of
radioactive material will be implemented into our quarterly
audits. This will combine the audits so that future oversight
will not happen again.

If you have any questions regarding this letter of response, please
j telephone Gordon Finlay at 808-836-1337.
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